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I would recommend against changing the zoning rules to allow camping in our parks. These are
areas for family, friends and the community to gather as a sanctuary of nature and relaxation. They
are not suitable grounds for living on and taking over. Losing safe access and family spaces at our
parks will only make the livability of portland decline even further than the graffiti, tenting on our
streets and repeated vandalism with riots have already done. Thank you, Kristin Brown
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